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FM WILLIAM A BONNET MGR HAO !fO NQ HAW "" r /96B 

TO HONORABLE WILLIAM R NORWOOD HIGH COMMISSIONER OF'flCE OF HIGH 

COMMISSIONER TRUST TERRITORY SA!PAN MARSHALL ISLANDS 

'AEC 

BT SUBJECT FILE 
THIS MESSAGE RESPONDS TO YOUR ·COf'tlMUNICATION OF' SEPTEMBER 20, 1968. 

UPON RECEIPT OF YOUR LETTER WE LOOKED INTO THE MATTER OF LOCATING 

DRAWINGS SHOWING FACILITIES CONSTRUCTED BY AEC CONTRACTORS AT 

BIKINI ATOLL SEVERAL YEARS AGO. l NOW HAVE A LIST OF SUCH DRAWINGS 

WHICH NUMBER MORE THAN A THOUSAND. QUITE LIKELY YOU WILL BE 

INTERESTED IN SOME BUT PERHAPS NOT ALL OF THE DRAWINGS. RATHER 

THAN REPRODUCE Al.L OF THE DOCUMENTS AND SEND THEM TO YOU I SUGGEST 

&>ME ONE FROM YOUR OFFICE STOP HERE AND SELECT FROM THE LIST THOSE 

WHICH YOU !.rlOULD LIKE TO HAVE REPRODUCED FOR YOUR USE. I WILL BE GLAD 

TO EXPLORE THIS FURTHER WHEN YOU ARE IN HONOLULU THE: LATTER ~'\RT OF 
'"''4 

THIS MONTH. OUR CONTRACTOR, HOLMES AND NARVER, MAINTAINS A RECORD 

' CENTER FOR THE AEC IN LOS ANGELES AND THE ORIGINAL DRAWINGS CONCERNING 

BIKINI ATOLL CONSTRUCTION ARE ON rlLE THERE. 

IF YOU OR YOUR REPRESENTATIVE 1NOULD LIKE TO SEE THE ORIGINAL 

r BEST COPY AVAILABLE 
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DRAWINGS IN LOS ANGELES RATHER THAN THE LIST OF SUCH DRAWINGS WHICH 

I HAVE IN HONOLULU, PLEASE LET ME KNOW AND I WILL MAKE THE NECESSARY 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR SUCH A VISIT TO 'LOS ANGELES. END. REF. HO•l603 • 
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